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			Dear RiEN Member  - RiEN needs your views!!

Leila Erikson (Research Representative for RiEN) has asked me to contact you all to let you know some exciting news - For the first time in the history, a poster will be presented at the high respected Complementary and Alternative Medicine, CAM, research congress in Las Vegas, May 2016 (www.iscmr.org) with the title...
 
“Reflexology in Europe and worldwide”


Leila has asked if we can answer some questions, to help her complete her presentation, and she needs the answers before Friday 19th May (she has extended the deadline for us!)
  
You can find out more information by clicking here


  

AGM AND CONFERENCE
If you have not yet done so you can register on the conference website -
http://www.9thconferencereflexology.com
  

WEBSITE
Please remember to check the new website for up to date information 
- www.reflexology-europe.org

 

Kind Regards

Sally Earlam
Secretary for RiEN
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